
 

 
 
 

INFORMATION REGARDING SETTING CIRCUIT CIVIL AND FORECLOSURE 
CASES IN PINELLAS COUNTY 

 
The Sixth Judicial Circuit in Pinellas County is currently undergoing a transition to a new 
Foreclosure Backlog Section. As the logistics of reassigning cases are worked out, some new 
hearing times are being held in abeyance. Instruction on setting hearing times for residential and 
commercial foreclosure cases filed before January 1, 2013, is available at Section 33 
Instructions and Judicial Practice Preferences.  
 
Hearing times for all other circuit civil matters, or for foreclosure cases filed in 2013 are 
available by contacting the office of the assigned section judge. 
 
There are currently no changes to the procedures for scheduling cases with the foreclosure case 
managers that are set on the senior judge calendars. To view the current procedures, go to:  
  
Pinellas Residential Mortgage Foreclosure Summary Judgment Cases 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and patience during our transition to a new system of handling 
older foreclosure matters.  

http://www.jud6.org/LegalCommunity/MortgageForeclosures/Section33Instructions23Dec2013.pdf
http://www.jud6.org/LegalCommunity/MortgageForeclosures/Section33Instructions23Dec2013.pdf
http://www.jud6.org/LegalCommunity/MortgageForeclosures/PinellasForeclosureInstructions_23Dec2013.pdf

